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Remembrance Day 
The whole school observed a two minute silence on 11/11/2021. I was immensely 

proud of the way the children showed real respect and wore their poppies with 
pride. 

 
World Kindness Day 

Today we saw many children wearing purple and green as 
they thought about World Kindness Day. They took part in an 

assembly this afternoon. 
 

 
Children in Need 

On Friday 19th November we are asking children to “Sparkle, 
Shine or be Spotty!” 

This is a non uniform day, with donations to Children in Need via 
our justgiving page: 

www.justgiving.com/Castlefields-children-in-need    
 

Covid Cases  
A reminder that should your child show any Covid symptoms, we are asking that 
they go for a PCR test. We know that many children are now also doing Lateral 

Flow Tests and we are grateful that you are helping to keep our school community 
safe.  

 
 

Calendar Competition 
Well done to all the children who entered the Calendar Competition. The  pictures 

were lovely and it made choosing very difficult!  The winners are: 
 
 
 
 

Spring Jack ear 4 
Summer Ernie Year 1 

Autumn Harry Reception 
Winter Jessica Year 3  

 
 

http://www.justgiving.com/Castlefields-children-in-need


 
 
 
 

PTA News 

With the festive season under way, the PTA have some exciting things planned 
for the children and families to take part in to raise funds for our school. Some 

dates for your diaries: 

 

Our Christmas Raffle will be a “Rainbow Hamper Raffle” and on Fri-
day 26

th
 November the children will have a non-uniform day in ex-

change for donating a raffle prize. One lucky child who has dressed in 
their colour and  donated a prize will have the chance to win a family 
ticket to visit Santa’s Grotto in Bridgnorth.   

 

Christmas Movie Nights  KS2 – Wednesday 1
st

 December  

  KS1 - Friday 3
rd

 December   

 
 
More details to follow. We hope the children really enjoy more festive plans this 
year and thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 

School Gardening  Awards 
The RHS has awarded Castlefields their Level Two Certificate for recognising 
how well the school garden is progressing. Thank you to Mr Nelson and all the 

children involved.  
 

 
Mrs Holmes Piano Lessons 

 Unfortunately, we are no longer able to offer  external  piano lessons during 
school hours.  However, Mrs Holmes is able to offer private lessons  in 

Bridgnorth. If your child is interested in piano lessons, please contact Mrs 
Holmes direct via email at  cheryldholmes@gmail.com   
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